


Liquidambar trees for a two month period until an independent arborist hired at our expense,
has determined such removal is necessary, and no alternatives to removal exist.  Such an
arborist may very well agree that these trees have to be removed, but I think an independent
assessment will be helpful since tree removal seems to be initiated by the Urban Forester
without adequate public input.  We want to be involved in this process from the beginning.
I would ask the Commission to grant a two month continuance for that purpose. We care
deeply about our trees and love the fact that Albany has so many large shade trees, including
liquidambars. We want to keep Albany beautiful.  
Thank you.
Ingrid Haubrich




